
 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR FALL & SPRING

NEW MEXICO RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM NOVEMBER 5 

GRACE WILLERTON IS BACK IN THE OFFICE 
 

Happy 
Thanksgiving! 



 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT  DEPARTMENT RESEARCH SEMINAR SERIES 

· 

· 

· 

· 

· 

· 
· 
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STUDENT SERVICES AT HACU CONFERENCE 



FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
   

COVID-19 INFO & VACCINE APPOINTMENTS 

CELEBRATE NATIVE AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH 

CIC INTERNSHIP HIGHLIGHTS 

REGISTRATION BEGINS NOVEMBER 7 

STUDENT GOVERNMENT NEEDS YOU! 




